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                                                                           Town of Charlton 
Saratoga County 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
September 26, 2022 

 
The Public Hearing regarding the proposed Local Law to assess fines for illegal dumping at the Town brush and 
landscaping facility was held at the Charlton Town Hall and called to order by Supervisor Grasso at 7:35 p.m. 
 
Present:  Councilman Glavin, Councilman Robbins, Councilman St. John, Councilman Tasse, Supervisor 
Grasso, Attorney James Craig, Town Clerk Brenda Mills. 
 
Town Clerk Mills read the following Legal Notice and confirmed that it was published in the official newspaper, 
The Daily Gazette on Wednesday, September 14, 2022: 
 

                                             NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 Town of Charlton 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE PROPOSED LOCAL LAW TO ASSESS 

FINES FOR ILLEGAL DUMPING AT THE TOWN BRUSH AND LANDSCAPING 

 DISPOSAL FACILITY 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Charlton will hold a public hearing on the 

26th of September, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. at the Town Hall, 758 Charlton Road, Charlton, NY, pertaining to 

the proposed local law to assess fines for illegal dumping at the Town Brush and Landscaping Disposal 

Facility on Route 67. 

 

All persons desiring to be heard thereon will be heard. 

 

Brenda Mills 

Town Clerk 

9/13/22 
 
 
 
 PRIVILEGE OF THE FLOOR 
 

No one chose to speak. 
 
 
MOTION #156 
Motion to Close Public Hearing  
Motion by Councilman Glavin 
Seconded by Councilman Robbins 
 
Vote:  All Ayes, No Nays,  CARRIED. 

 

The Public Hearing closed at: 7:37 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Brenda Mills 
Town Clerk 


